
September 15,1919.

ear Sir -

I am enclosing herewith a letter which was returned

to this Department, marked as you will see'not called for.' As

I could not identity the hand-writing, I opened the letter. I

do not know, however, who the writer is. although one of our semi-

officiel envelopes wus used it was by no one connected with the

Department, but as the Post Office at which it was called in

ay be possible for you toanteify the aender.

Cyrville, 14 Tlion cntains $10.00 in cash.

The con

Yours very truly,

Acting Deputy Superintendent General.

The Secret
ne Post Office Department,

Ottawa.

September 1919,

10.
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